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Addendum #02 

September 13, 2020 
 

IFB 23-B0008 
Lake Arrowhead/AVX Deep Water Well Abandonment 

 

 
The purpose of this Addendum #02 to IFB 23-B0008 for Lake Arrowhead/AVX Deep Water Well 
Abandonment, dated August 2022, and previously amended on August 31, 2022, is to answer the 
following questions: 
 
1. Are well construction records available?  These are needed to accurately figure grout quantities 

needed.  Are pump depth records available?  These are needed to figure what size equipment is 

needed to remove the existing pumps. 

 
Additional specifications are attached and are hereby made a part of this addendum.  The City will 
not be responsible if dimensions listed differ from what is on site. 

 
2. When is the anticipated Notice to Proceed? 

 
A Notice of Award will be issued approximately one week after bid opening.  The awarded 
contractor will then have ten (10) calendar days to provide all required paperwork.  Once all 
paperwork has been submitted, reviewed, and verified, then a Notice to Proceed will be issued 
contingent upon when the awarded contractor can begin. 

 
 
Sealed bids are due in the Purchasing Office no later than 2:00PM (local time) on Tuesday, September 
20, 2022.  No electronic submissions will be accepted.  The City of Myrtle Beach is not responsible for 
late or misdirected mail. 
 
Thank you, 
City of Myrtle Beach 
Ann Sowers 
Purchasing Manager 
Email: asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com  
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